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MEMORANDUM TO TEE FILES 
	

February 28, 1964 

FROM: Norman Redlich 

On Friday, February 28, 1964, I received the transcript of the 

hearing held on Thursday, February 27, 1964, and noted on the title 

page T was liSted as "Associate Counsel." I immediately called 

Mr. Creekmore of the firm of Ward and. Paul and instructed him that to 

the best of my knowledge that this designation 'was incorrect. Mr. 

Creekmore agreed and that he would. check to determine whether this 

designation was given at the instruction of someone on the Commission 

or by Mr. Rankin. If there was no such instruction he agreed that 

a new title page would be substituted correctly designating ma 

with the title "Special Assistant to Mr. Rankin." 

:0) 

   

    

    

    

    


